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Equity Innovation Grants

Funds initiatives that focus on undergraduate low-SES
students, either encouraging their entry to University or
supporting their retention, success and completion.

Priority will be given to:
- initiatives that can specifically demonstrate positive
influence upon the aspiration, engagement and attainment
patterns of low SES prospective students who may not
otherwise consider university as a viable choice;
- initiatives to enhance the embedding of support for low
SES students within University of Melbourne Undergraduate
Degrees, particularly where evidence of opportunities for
improvement exists;
- initiatives to enhance success rate of priority low SES
cohorts particularly where outcomes will be quantitatively
evaluated.

Applications are required to demonstrate faculty financial
contributions (which may include in-kind salary costs) and
long-term sustainability beyond the duration of the possible
EIG funding. Initiatives that involve collaboration between
Faculties or Divisions are strongly encouraged.

Please note that the Equity Innovation Grant Scheme should
be viewed as providing seed funding for new initiatives for
one year only.

This program is funded under the Federal Government's
Higher Education Participation and Partnerships Program
(HEPPP).
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